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16 Ordinary Time  

SPECIAL HOME SERVICE AND  

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

July 19, 2020 
 

Change of address or phone number, for parish registration, hospital 
visitations and sacramental needs, baptism, and wedding arrangements 
(six months in advance), please contact the Parish Office by calling 
412.276.5562 or 412.678. 0566.Office Hours: Fridays 9:00 A.M. to 11:00 
A.M.   Evenings by appointment.  Bulletin announcements should be 
received by Wednesday for Sunday publication either by phone or E-mail 
at bsleczkowski@aol.com 

Parish Staff:  

Fr. Bruce Sleczkowski, Pastor 412.276.5562 

Ted Gibala, Committee Chairman 412.678.7347 

Carol Davelli Chopin Choir Director 412.678.2368 

Wendy Blotzer, Organist, Bell Choir 412.926.6029                            

David Kost, Lector Coordinator 412.519.7771 

Patricia Bagshaw, Youth Ministry 412.953.5123  

Tom Popovic, Cemetery Coordinator 724.243.3033 

Parish Custodian 412.678.7347 

                         Continuing our Discipleship 

http://www.hfpncc.org/
mailto:bsleczkowski@aol.com


 

This Week 

Sunday, July 19, 2020             16th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Holy Mass                                                               9:00 A.M. 

+Blanche Lagesse & +Evelyn Sleczkowski Int. Lagesse 

and Sleczkowski Families; +Maxine Juliano Int. Mr. & 

Mrs. Ted Gibala 

PNU District 5 Quarterly Meeting                           7:00 P.M. 

Teleconference Number 1.800.977.8002 code 086657# 

All PNU Branch 132 members are welcomed to attend the 

meeting via the teleconferencing. 

 

Sunday, July 26, 2020             17th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Holy Mass                                                               9:00 A.M. 

+Timothy Lagesse Int Mr. & Mrs. Ted Gibala; + Fred & 

+Marie Lagesse Int. family 

 

Let them both grow 

   till the harvest 
A Reminder: 

Please do not congregate in the narthex before and after Mass, and 

face masks are still required to be worn during Mass as well as social 

distancing in pew seating and receiving communion. The Bishops have 

forbidden the distribution of Holy Communion in the hand and to 

resume offering under one species.  Father’s fingers will be sanitized 

between each communicant to be safe. If you feel uncomfortable with 

this, come forward for a blessing or remain in the pew and pray the 

spiritual communion prayer in the bulletin.  The pandemic is still not 

over and by practicing these precautions, it will ease concerns for 

parishioners who would like to begin attending Mass if we all 

cooperate keeping to the recommendations. Hopefully, we can resume 

worshipping on a regular basis. We will continue keeping the worship 

center safe by sanitizing the Church    

 

Convo 2020 

A Virtual Afternoon Wednesday, July 22, 2020 3:30 

p.m. 



With the unfortunate cancelation of Convo 2020 due to the Covid-19 

pandemic, the Polish National Catholic Church is hosting a virtual 

afternoon gathering of youth from throughout the Church on Zoom. 

We plan on having a spiritual reflection by Rev. Dr. Scott Lill as well 

as some time in prayer. This will be followed by an opportunity for all 

of you to reconnect with each other, possibly meet some new friends, 

find encouragement in this difficult time and also offer some 

perspectives for Convo 2021 to be held next year. If you would like to 

attend, please send an email with your name to pbmikovsky@pncc.org 

and you will receive a link to attend the virtual Convo on Wednesday, 

July 22, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.                  Prime Bishop Anthony Mikovsky 

 

International Village 

Since the McKeesport International Village has been cancelled this 

summer, the income our parish receives from our participation which 

makes a major portion of our yearly budget will be lost.  To help in 

keeping to our budget, a request for donations air marked as a village 

donation will be gladly accepted.  Ideas for any future fundraisers to 

recoup our financial losses would be also appreciated.  Thank you to 

all our parishioners for your financial stewardship being sent to the 

parish during this unusual circumstance occurring throughout the 

world and continually pray for its end. 


